

December 29, 2009

The Honorable Stephanie Rawlings-Blake and Members of the City Council Room 400, City Hall 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore MD 21202

Dear Madam President and Members of the City Council:

City Council Bill 09-0177R (Resolution)

BMore Streets for People

Official Response by the Baltimore Office of Promotion & The Arts:

Baltimore Office of Promotion & The Arts, on behalf of its Board of Directors, supports this Bill for its support of the Mayor's Cleaner, Greener, Healthier, Safer Baltimore

We look forward in participating in the hearing process.

Il B Coffere

Thank you,

William B. Gilmore Executive Director

WBG:lb

